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16 October 2023

Pat Davie Limited
Room 1205-06, 12/F.,
New Kowloon Plaza,
38 Tai Kok Tsui Road,
Kowloon.

Lift Lobby Refurbishment and Signage Enhancement Works at Mira Place
(Project Code: P1121)
Letter of Appreciation

I write to express my heartfelt thanks to you and your project team members for the smooth

and timely completion of the refurbishment works for captioned project in November 2022.

During the works period, the Mira Place has to be maintained the normal operation as top
priority.  Your team showed best endeavor in ensuring visitors/customers’ safety and
minimizing the negative impacts and nuisance throughout the construction period of
Refurbishment Works, which is particularly appreciated. Besides, your team’s dedication in
design detailing and site works quality control is also remarkable which resulted in a

successful completion of works with expected value added in Mira Place.

Thank you for your good work and we trust you will continue striving for the very best in your
future projects and works to come.

Sincerely,

Dénnis %ung
For and on behalf of
Miramar Hotel & Investment Co., Ltd.

Miramar Hotel and Investment Company, Limited
15/F Mira Place Tower A 132 Nathan Road Tsimshatsui Kowloon Hong Kong
T 852 2315 5555 www.miramar-group.com Member of Henderson Land Group



